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Dear Senator 

 

Thank you for your letter of 5 August 2021 regarding the concerns of the Senate 

Standing Committee for the Scrutiny of Delegated Legislation (the Committee) about 

Schedules 2-4 of the Bankruptcy Regulations 2021 (the Regulations). I appreciate the 

time you have taken to bring these matters to my attention. 

 

The Committee has requested my advice on whether the Regulations can be amended so 

Schedules 2-4 of the Regulations repeal five years after commencement. I can advise that 

I intend to progress an amendment to the Regulations to this effect.  

 

Thank you again for bringing the Committee’s concerns to the Government’s attention. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Senator the Hon Amanda Stoker 








